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Ofcom Letter



OfFcom

24 April 2013

Federal Communications Commission Stephen Limb

International Bureau International Frequency Co-ordination
445 12" Street SW o

Washington, DC20554 Direct line: + 44 20 7981 3091
USA Direct fax: + 44 20 7981 3208

Mobile: +44 7818 075 102

Fax: + 1202 418 1208 ifc.enquiries@ofcom.org.uk

Dear Sirs

Inmarsat-Ka 63W satellite network

The administration of the United Kingdom would like to inform you that the satellite network
filing Inmarsat-Ka 63W was submitted to the ITU on behalf of the UK Operator Inmarsat. The
coordination request for this network was received by the ITU on 6 February 2011 and
published in BR IFIC 2693 of 3 May 2011. ITU cost recovery for these networks has been
paid (see http://www.itu.int/ITU-R/space/costrec/Publication.asp?admin=G) and coordination
is being pursued in accordance with the Radio Regulations.

It would be appreciated if you would acknowledge receipt of this communication via email to
ifc.enquiries@ofcom.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

Y=

Stephen Limb BSc(Eng) MPhil CEng MIET

cC. Inmarsat

Riverside House
2a Southwark Bridge Road
London SE1 9HA
www.ofcom.org.uk
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The administration of the United Kingdom would like to inform you that the satellite network
filing Inmarsat-Ka 63W was submitted to the ITU on behalf of the UK Operator Inmarsat. The
coordination request for this network was received by the ITU on 6 February 2011 and
published in BR IFIC 2693 of 3 May 2011. ITU cost recovery for these networks has been
paid (see http:/iwww.itu.int/ITU-R/space/costrec/Publication.asp?admin=G) and coordination
is being pursued in accordance with the Radio Regulations.

It would be appreciated if you would acknowledge receipt of this communication via email to

ifc.enguiries@ofcom.org.uk.

ours faithfully

Stephen Limb BSc(Eng) MPhil CEng MIET

oo Inmarsat




